## Dear Hynes Families:

This spring is a time for family involvement at Hynes! Trust me, we couldn't do the job we do without the help and support from our stakeholders. Please take some time to see if any of these events pique your interest.

Field Days are quickly approaching. Mrs. Samuels, Coach Nate, and Mrs. Jonau will soon be sending home information to invite volunteers to help on the various field days. Please visit the Hynes calendar for more information.

Our Volunteer Breakfast will be held on Wednesday, April 11 in the cafeteria. It's a small token of our appreciation for all of the wonderful volunteers who so generously give of their time and talents. If you've spent any time volunteering at Hynes, please consider joining us for a special appreciation breakfast. Be on the lookout for an email containing the Sign-Up Genius link so that you can RSVP. We look forward to seeing you there!

Are you looking for another opportunity to spend some time at Hynes? Consider signing up to be a Junior Achievement volunteer. You'll have a chance to teach your child's class about economic and financial literacy. Don't worry, training will be provided! An email containing the Sign-Up Genius link to reserve your spot has been sent.

Save the Date...our annual school fair will be Saturday, April 21! We're looking forward to a fun-filled day spent with our Hynes family and friends. There will be lots of great food and exciting games for children and adults alike. Additional information has been sent home. This is a great fundraiser for Hynes and we always have a fun time, be sure to invite your family and friends!

Thanks for your support for a great three quarters. Let's work together to finish this year in a successful way.

Sincerely,

Michelle Douglas

Principal/CEO